
 

 

Adolph Schreiber Hebrew Academy of Rockland  • 360 New Hempstead Road • New City • New York • 10956 

For more information please call Jacqueline Borgen at 845-357-1515 ext:503 or visit us at www.ashar.org 

September 9, 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was so nice greeting you at our Back to School Night and welcoming your children to ASHAR 
at our Orientation.  Our first day of school was amazing!  The children entered the classrooms 
happily, discussed rules at school and why we have them (to keep us happy and safe!), had a les-
son with Mitzvah Man, Shabbos Party and even began some real learning.  Here are 
some pictures from our day!  Enjoy and have a wonderful Shabbos! 

Here are 2 Mitzvah Man videos from this morning:  

https://youtu.be/ya-XMzSIdSQ 

https://youtu.be/QSWOWK1sMN8 
 

Shabbat Shalom! 

Director of Early Childhood  

& First Grade:  

 Jacqueline Borgen 

 

 

 


